
 

 

 
 
Date: January 14, 2020 
 
To:  Village Grove Community 
 
From:  Detective Corporal A. C. Belcher 

Criminal Investigations Division 
Suwanee Police Department 

 
To all resident of the Village Grove Community; 
 
 The City of Suwanee Police Department’s Criminal Investigations Division is 
actively investigating a series of property damage incidents within the Village Grove 
Neighborhood.  On two separate occasions, an unknown suspect has utilized some type 
of air gun (BB/Pellet Gun, Airsoft Gun) to shoot at parked cars within the neighborhood 
damaging them.  The suspect is believed to be a young male who has only been seen 
walking around at night. 
 
 The Suwanee Police Department is requesting any information known about the 
suspect by residents of the neighborhood as we currently believe that he is also a resident 
of the neighborhood.  If you have information on who the suspect may be, please contact 
Detective Corporal A. C. Belcher at the below information.  Further, if you see anyone 
suspicious walking around the neighborhood, by themselves, late at night, please contact 
the Suwanee Police Department at the non-emergency number to report it. 
 
 Rest assured, multiple area checks are being completed throughout the 
neighborhood daily and nightly by the Suwanee Police Department to make sure that our 
citizens and their property stay safe. 
 
 Thank you for your assistance and please do not hesitate to contact me with any 
further questions or concerns. 
 
Detective Cpl.  A. C. Belcher 
Criminal Investigations Division 
Suwanee Police Department 
Dispatch: 770-945-8995 
Direct: 770-904-7629 
cbelcher@suwanee.com 
 
 


